9-3-2015
Dear Residents and Businesses:

Layer 1 Communications, Contractor, will be performing utility underground work in your area on Genesee
Ave. between Radcliffe Ln. & Genesee Ave. and on Governor Dr. between Genesee Ave. & Gullstrand St. in
order to provide new underground utility conduits for the Wilcon Group.

The work is permitted under City of San Diego utility excavation Permit No. 1483502, Project No. 424035, and
will be inspected by Teri Kipnis, City of SD Inspector, telephone No. 858.495.7844.

The work will consist of boring in the sidewalk, removing dirt, potholing to expose and verify clearances of
existing underground facilities. Layer 1 will be laying in SDR11 conduit pipe, placing 2'x3’ sidewalk rated
vaults, backfilling and final restoration of the impacted areas.

We expect to commence work by the week of 9-8-2015 and complete the work by 10-9-2015. Continuous
flow of traffic will be maintained in both directions on Genesee Ave. and Governor Dr. throughout the
construction period. Our working hours are from 9:00am to 4:00pm, Monday thru Friday.

We apologize for any inconvenience this work may cause. We greatly appreciate your patience and
cooperation during construction. For any questions or concerns, please contact Matt Dorsey, Director of OSP
Operations at 661.670.6678 for a 24-hour response.

Sincerely,

Matt Dorsey
Director of OSP Operations

Layer 1 Communications
661.670.6678




